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Mr. Christopher Morse
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reporta Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission

Re: Year End Report (07/1/13 - 12/31/13)

Dear Mr. Morse:

In response to your letter dated March 18, 2014, concerning Justice PAC's reporting of unitemized contributions, I have
checked our records and determined that all donors whose aggregate contributions were greater than $200 during the
second half of 2013 were itemized on Schedule A of the above referenced report. Therefore, the amount of unitemized
contributions reported on our Year End Report contained only those donors whose contributions either individually or in
the aggregate were $200 or less.

I hope this clarifies any questions you had concerning our report.

If you have any other questions concerning our report, I will be happy to respond.

Randy Goodwin
Treasurer
Justice PAC
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